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May 15, 2023 
 
 
The Honorable Joseph L. Fiordaliso 
President, New Jersey Board of Public Utilities 
Chairman, OPSI Market Monitoring Advisory Committee 
Joseph.Fiordaliso@bpu.nj.gov 
 
 
Dear President Fiordaliso, 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated May 5, 2023 wherein the Organization of PJM States, Inc. (OPSI) provided 
its feedback on terms and conditions of the contract between Monitoring Analytics, Inc. and PJM Interconnection, 
LLC. Your feedback is greatly appreciated. As I’ve referenced previously, we will be posting a document that 
encapsulates all feedback received, both oral and written, without attribution. We’ll be sure to include the feedback 
provided in your letter within that document. From there, the PJM Board of Managers will discuss next steps and I am 
happy to continue to engage with OPSI as this process advances. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David Mills 
Chair, PJM Board Competitive Markets Committee 
 
 
cc: The Honorable Charlotte Mitchell 
      Gregory Carmean 
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